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NOTICE OF DECISION 

Notice is hereby given that at its September 5, 2024 special meeting the Representative Policy 

Board (RPB) of the South Central Connecticut Regional Water District, acting as itself and on 

behalf of the Aquarion Water District RPB, approved the Application #24-03 to submit a bid 

and, if accepted, the Acquisition of Aquarion Water Company and conversion to a not-for-

profit authority. The Final Decision of the Representative Policy Board is on file with the 

Notices at http://tinyurl.com/yyxk7xcs. 

 

Robert E. Harvey, Jr., Chairperson 
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